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EAA Chapter 145 Meeting:  Friday 

June 8 at 7:00pm 
The June meeting will be at Riverview Airport 

in the back room. 

 

This months meeting is a history of the EAA B-

17, “Aluminum Overcast”.  We will take a look 

at where the B-17 came from, how EAA 

restored the B-17 and how it is used to promote 

aviation.  Your chapter has been involved with 

the restoration and flights of the “Aluminum 

Overcast” over the years.  Chapter photos and 

videos will be shown to remind you of our past 

involvement.  With the B-17 coming to Grand 

Rapids in August, you have another chance to 

work with this great bird.  Also if you have any 

materials, videos, or photos of the B-17 you 

would like to share, bring them to the meeting.  

Looking forward to seeing you there and bring 

a friend. 

Dick Foster called last months meeting 

to order at 7:00PM with 15 members & one 

guest present.  

The “open house” at Riverview on June 

2, 2007 was discussed.  Chapter 145 agreed to 

help by selling lunch, displaying aircraft and 

helping with Young Eagle flights (Update) 

The lunch brought in $280.00.Thanks to all, 

with over 60 YE flying. 

 

Hugh reported that he received 

preliminary information that the B-17, 

Aluminum Overcast, will come to Grand 

Rapids on August 2-6.  He talked to the people 

at Ford Airport; Northern Air doesn’t want to 

host the B-17 and Rapid Air wants to host the 

B-17, but has taxi-way construction going on.  

More information should be available at this 

meeting. 

  

Progress reports:  RV type; Alex is 

working on electrical stuff, (GR Tech 

instruments), Mike is working on the flap 

actuator housing, Bob is working on seats and 

Bruce had his wings inspected (Midget 

Mustang).  Good job guys! 

Young Eagle News:  The summer 

Young Eagle schedule for EAA145/EAA221 

has events scheduled in  June and August.  Also 

new registration forms to be used this year. 

 

The program last month was a presentation of 

the Electroair Direct Fire Ignition system of 

Waterford MI.  Mike Kobylik had a power-

point explanation of how the EIS (Electronic 

Ignition System) functions compared with a 

magneto system.  He also had a practical demo 

of the system operating.  For more information 

check their web site; lectroair.net  

 

Future program ideas we are working on:  (Do 

you have any more ideas?) 

Flying for fun...Phil & Donna 

Michmerhuizen 

T-51 project...Len Galloway 

Hovercraft Shop visit...Don Bender 

V tail Sonex...Evan Stroup 

Are Quick-Build kits worth it?...topic for 

discussion 

Visit to Jackson, light sport aircraft? 

 

Questions, comments?  Contact Dick Foster 

(616-538-8849)  rfoster@grcc.edu 
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